
BLU
Embedded wireless interface for power measurement. Can only
be purchased as a detector output option.

KEY FEATURES

This new line of all-in-one detectors combine a detector and a meter with
bluetooth connectivity in one convenient product.

The small but powerful meter of the BLU Series presents a bluetooth connection so
you can display the results on your mobile device with the Gentec-EO BLU app
available for iOS systems in the App Store and Android systems in Google Play.

Need to use it with a PC? Simply plug in the included bluetooth receptor and be
ready to make power or energy measurements within seconds!

ALL-IN-ONE DETECTOR + METER

This new line of all-in-one detectors combine a detector and a meter with
bluetooth connectivity in one convenient product. No need to carry a meter!

SAFER WORK ENVIRONMENT

Operators can be far from the detector while making measurements (up to 30m,
depending on the environment and barriers). And with less cables in the
workspace, accidents are less likely to happen!

EXTENSIVE COVERAGE

Receive data at up to 30m from the detector, with the same performance as the
usual detector + monitor combination.

LONG BATTERY LIFE

The USB-rechargeable li-ion battery lasts up to 5 continuous days with the device
running

GO WIRELESS

No need to worry about cable length or monitor location

SAVE 50% ON CALIBRATION COSTS

One Product = one calibration. Reduce your recalibration costs by half!

SPECIFICATIONS

CONTROLLER AND GUI SPECIFICATIONS

POWER METER SPECIFICATIONS

ENERGY METER SPECIFICATIONS

ORDERING INFORMATION

Specifications are subject to change without notice. Refer to the user manual for complete specifications.

INTERESTED IN THIS PRODUCT?

GET A QUOTE

Find your local sales representative at gentec-eo.com/contact-us

Digital display size Computer/Mobile device screen

External trigger None

Battery type Lithium-ion

Battery life 5 days while running

Statistics Current value, max, min, average, standard deviation, RMS & PTP stability, time

Response time Current value, max, min, average, standard deviation, RMS & PTP stability, time
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BLU
Embedded wireless interface for power measurement. Can only
be purchased as a detector output option.

KEY FEATURES

This new line of all-in-one detectors combine a detector and a meter with
bluetooth connectivity in one convenient product.

The small but powerful meter of the BLU Series presents a bluetooth connection so
you can display the results on your mobile device with the Gentec-EO BLU app
available for iOS systems in the App Store and Android systems in Google Play.

Need to use it with a PC? Simply plug in the included bluetooth receptor and be
ready to make power or energy measurements within seconds!

ALL-IN-ONE DETECTOR + METER

This new line of all-in-one detectors combine a detector and a meter with
bluetooth connectivity in one convenient product. No need to carry a meter!

SAFER WORK ENVIRONMENT

Operators can be far from the detector while making measurements (up to 30m,
depending on the environment and barriers). And with less cables in the
workspace, accidents are less likely to happen!

EXTENSIVE COVERAGE

Receive data at up to 30m from the detector, with the same performance as the
usual detector + monitor combination.

LONG BATTERY LIFE

The USB-rechargeable li-ion battery lasts up to 5 continuous days with the device
running

GO WIRELESS

No need to worry about cable length or monitor location

SAVE 50% ON CALIBRATION COSTS

One Product = one calibration. Reduce your recalibration costs by half!

SPECIFICATIONS

CONTROLLER AND GUI SPECIFICATIONS

POWER METER SPECIFICATIONS

ENERGY METER SPECIFICATIONS

ORDERING INFORMATION

Specifications are subject to change without notice. Refer to the user manual for complete specifications.

INTERESTED IN THIS PRODUCT?

GET A QUOTE

Find your local sales representative at gentec-eo.com/contact-us

Digital display size Computer/Mobile device screen

External trigger None

Battery type Lithium-ion

Battery life 5 days while running

Statistics Current value, max, min, average, standard deviation, RMS & PTP stability, time

Response time Current value, max, min, average, standard deviation, RMS & PTP stability, time

BLU


